
Appraisal Subcommittee
Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council

August 17, 1999

Gary Johnson, Chair
Iowa Real Estate Appraisers Examining Board
1918 SE Hulsizer
Ankeny, IA 50021-941

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Thank you for your August 5, 1999 letter responding to our July 22nd field review letter. You
stated that you are unable to identify the appraisers who upgraded from licensed to certified
residential status since January 1, 1998. To assist you, using your monthly National Registry data
submissions, we have identified 66 appraisers who may be affected. For your convenience, we
have enclosed a detailed list of these appraisers. Please complete the requirements outlined in our
July 22nd field review letter for these 66 appraisers.

In addition, as noted in that letter, please provide a written response by September 25, 1999,
regarding your progress to correct the other matters cited in the letter.

If you have any questions, please contact us.

Sincerely,

Ben Henson
Executive Directive

Enclosure


